-NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

Draft Environmental Assessment for a proposed

United States/Russia Bilateral Agreement
on the Conservation of Polar Bears in the
Chukchi/Bering Seas

The Marine Mammals Management Office of the U.S. Fish
and Wildlife Service will hold a meeting to provide a summary
of and accept public comments on the Draft Environmental
Assessment on the proposed Bilateral Agreement for the
Conservation of Polar Bears between the U.S. and Russia.

Date: August 14, 1996

Time: 7:30 - 10:00 P.M.

Location: Loussac Library, Anchorage
Contact: " David McGillivary, Supervisor

Marine Mammals Management
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
(90

7)786-3800 or
(800)362-5148 toll free

Written comments will be accepted until September 17,
1996. Copies of the Draft Environmental Assessment may
be obtained from the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service at the
address listed above.

The public is invited to attend and comment.




